From: White, Joy - E&E [mailto:Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 24 August 2018 14:42
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E; Dear, Paul - E&E; Nichols, Chris - E&E
Subject: 04-TDC 18-00294-DISC

Please see our response to the above consultation attached.

Kind regards

Joy


Joy White
Principal Transport Planner, Transport Development Control
(Cherwell and West Oxfordshire) 
Oxfordshire County Council
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District: Cherwell
Application No: 18/00294/DISC
Proposal: Discharge of condition 3 (junction works) of 17/00663/F
Location: The Trident Heyford Park, Camp Road, Upper Heyford OX25 5HD.                                                        




Transport Development Control

Recommendation:

Objection



Key issues:

The relevant drawing is HEYF SK342 Revision A.

The tracking at the junction appears to overrun the kerbs.  This means the geometry needs to be eased slightly to ensure that kerbs are not damaged and pedestrians put at risk.

The drawing should be annotated to remove the word ‘intended’, i.e. it should just say ‘tree to be removed’, ‘building to be removed’. 

The land within the visibility splays will need to be dedicated as highway. The drawing should also be annotated to show this.




Officer’s Name:         Joy White           
Officer’s Title:          Principal Transport Planner             
Date:   24 August 2018

